PARWG Report to the ROS

ERCOT Technical Operations sent the final Generation Adequacy report to TAC, the WMS, and others last month.

Since then, the WMS has set up a task force to develop market input for TAC on the matter.  My understanding is that they met last week and are meeting again today.  I hope to have a further update on their progress at tomorrow’s ROS meeting.   

